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NOTICE NUMBER: 245/2023 
  

 

 

  

BITOU MUNISIPALITEIT (WC04) 

NOTICE: TEMPORARY WATER SUPPLY INTERRUPTION 
 

Notice is hereby given to all residents in Church, Formosa and Rice Streets of 

the imminent water supply interruption that will take place as indicated below. 

The water supply will be cut in order to connect to the new pipeline supplying 

Church Formosa and Rice Street.  

 

Wards 2 

Project /Scope Replacement of existing water pipelines and 
connection to the new line 

Areas affected Church Street, Formosa Street and Rice Street 

Construction period Thursday, 27 July 2023 from 9:00 – 17:00 

Contact person Ms. S Gobingca 

Department Engineering Services (Project Management Unit) 

Contact details  044 501 3273 / sgobingca@plett.gov.za 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by the construction works and 

appreciate your patience in this regard. 

 

MR. M Memani 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

Bitou Local Municipality 
 


